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16 October 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our SATs information session on Wednesday 8 November 
at 5pm.  
 
There will be a presentation detailing what to expect in the Year 6 SATs as well as guidance on 
how to support your child before and during the tests as well as an opportunity to ask questions 
about the tests themselves. Refreshments will be available. 
 
Revision guides can be purchased but these are not compulsory. As a school we receive a 
discount on these guides and so can offer them to you at cost price and therefore much cheaper 
than buying from a high street retailer or online. If you wish to purchase any revision guides 
please complete the form below by Monday 30 October: 
 

https://forms.gle/RxXwz3pB7rGqN8hMA 
 
You are welcome to attend with or without your child. We want as many of you to be able to 
attend as possible and so you are welcome to bring your child’s siblings as well if needed. A 
copy of the presentation will be sent to all parents of Year 6 pupils after the session. 
 
The session will be held in the main school hall. If driving, please park in the school playground 
and enter via the doors underneath the white canopy. Signs will direct you to the school hall 
from there. 
 
If you wish to attend, please complete the form below by Monday 6 November: 
 

https://forms.gle/oi8q653Uc7mLrJNw8 
 

If you have any questions in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me via 
info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk or 01767 314562. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
   
 
Mrs K. Rodgers 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
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